
W A L K E R  R I V E R  P A I U T E  T R I B E  
O U R  E D U C A T I O N  D E P A R T M E N T  I S  P U T T I N G  

A  C A L L  O U T  F O R  A L L  G R A D U A T E S !

The Education Department of the Walker River Paiute Tribe is
putting a call out for all 2024-2025 graduates information. 

Please complete the survey link form if you/someone in your family is
graduating from 8th grade, High School, a GED program, or graduating

from a post-secondary institution.  (This includes those completing a
program in the Fall 2024 semester.) We’d also like to include those who
are home-schooled/online students who are within these grade levels.

Use the QR Code here to direct you to the link:
Be sure to complete a separate form for each student.

 
Responses will be accepted until May 1, 2025. 

This information is collected for our end-of-the-year honoring
ceremony, data collection, and can help support Native
students by providing them with educational and career

resources, as well as expanding student outreach to establish
service-learning opportunities, professional development, and

alumni networks specific to Native students. 

I f  y o u  h a v e  a n y  q u e s t i o n s  r e g a r d i n g  t h i s  s u r v e y ,  
p l e a s e  c o n t a c t  S a r a  T w i s s ,  

E d u c a t i o n  D i r e c t o r ,  a t  7 7 5 - 7 7 3 - 2 3 0 6  e x t .  2 1 6 0 ,  o r
e m a i l  e d u c a t i o n d i r e c t o r @ w r p t . o r g .


